
 
 
Palacios Community Hub 
P.O. Box 385 
Palacios, Texas 77465 

 
 

P.S. Volunteers are crucial in the success of the Hub, if you or any of your employees are available to 

volunteer at the Hub please share my contact information with them! 
 

361-972-9990 
palacioscommunityhub@gmail.com 

palacioshub.org 

April 30, 2018 

 

 

Dear Sponsor,  

 

  The Palacios Community Hub is actively striving to create solutions and solve the problems our 

community is facing by breaking down the barriers people face while living in a rural community.  Our 

mission is to “Improve the quality of life and strengthen the Palacios community by encouraging self-

sufficiency through literacy, support for children, workforce preparation, adult education and health 

services”.  The Hub continues to be a model for other communities with economically disadvantaged 

citizens as a center that provides multiple educational and social needs under one roof.  In 2017 the 

Hub’s programs assisted 6,554 participants, more than double the number served in 2016.  Our efforts 

to eliminate the barriers won’t reach maximum effectiveness unless we have the backing of the entire 

community. 

 

That’s where you come in! 

 

The Palacios Community Medical Center and the Palacios Community Hub are teaming up to host the 

1st Annual Happy Hubmore & the Hubshack Classic golf tournament on Thursday, June 14, 2018. We 

would appreciate if you would consider supporting our event by becoming a corporate sponsor.  

Corporate sponsorship is only $1,000.00 and will be used to underwrite the event costs.  For your 

generosity your company name and/or logo will be on the event banner, staff and volunteer t-shirts, and 

all advertisements. The Hub is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization which makes your donation tax 

deductible. 

 

If you have any questions I would be happy to discuss this event and the Hub’s mission with you.  I 

can be reached at 361-972-9990 or palacioscommunityhub@gmail.com. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you soon, thank you in advance for your generosity and support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cassandra Austin 

Executive Director 
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